
Civil service unions angered by change to 
redundancy scheme 

 U.K. 

The PCS and other civil service unions are considering a legal challenge and 
possible industrial action in response to the government’s unilateral decision to 
change the civil service compensation scheme. The unions believe the government 
is planning further job cuts and is looking to reduce the cost of making civil servants 
redundant.
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